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Travel Restrictions for Overseas Citizens of India(OCI) due to COVID-19 pandemic 

 

1) It is specified that the right of multiple entry lifelong visa facility for visiting India for any purpose 

granted to Overseas Citizen of India (OCI) cardholders shall continue to be kept in abeyance till 

3rd May, 2020. 

2) Any foreign national holding an OCI card who intends to travel to India for compelling reasons 

during this period may contact the Mission/Consulate. 

3) In case of OCI cardholders who are already in India, the OCI card shall remain valid for their stay 

in India for any length of time. 
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